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2019-2022 Board Strategic Priorities - Annual Check-In

The Committee of the Whole recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
1. That the current level of effort on CRD Board Priorities be maintained; and
2. That staff, through the service planning process, provide recommendations on funding, timing

and service levels for 2022 in accordance with the approved 2019-2022 Board Strategic Priorities.
(NWA)
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